
TMIL Installation Meeting Nov 4th  2017 

Our 1st Installation was a great success with excellent work by all concerned. 

A normal Installation in Monmouthshire involves the visit by the PGM, RW Bro. 

Derek Thomas, the DPGM, VW Bro David Powell,  and the rest of Provincial Grand 

Lodge Officers with many Grand Officers.  There was no exception at this our first 

Installation Meeting.  An impressive team to make the meeting a truly memorable 

occasion.  

The day was about the change over from Roy Morris, our Primus Master, to Michael Herman both pictured here 

with Tim Huckle (SW) and Roger Ogden (JW) 

Of course there was work to be done before hand as can be seen by the main players, including Clayton (DC), 

deep in contemplation. 

Out with the OLD ……………………. 

                    

                    ………… and in with the NEW 



Immediately after his Installation our new WM 

was welcomed into the Province by the PGM 

and the rest of the Provincial team. 

The festive board followed which was enjoyed by all as can be seen by the following photos 

Some of our Brethren from afar.  George had travelled 

from Durham, and Darren from Hertfordshire 

Our Secretary, David, pointing something out 

The SW trying to smile!! 

Plenty of smiles around …….. 

Thanks to Alan Breward for taking these pictures. 

More are available on our Facebook Group which is managed by Jamie Methuen.   

Anyone with anything of a general interest that can be put onto the website, please contact Tim Huckle 

And after: 


